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Municipal Buildings. Cheshire East ”c‘|

Earle Street.
Crewe CW1 2BL.
Wilmslow Rugby Club application for a Premises Licence Objection,

As a resident of Kings Road Wilmslow | write to register my objection to the above. | am advised that
the granting of such a licence would allow the Rugby Club to serve drinks to non- members, allow
unlimited events for large numbers of people with music and alcohol being served outside. This
could lead to the following:-

(1) Risk of damage to property cars gardens etc, caused by large numbers of people going up
and down Kings Road some having over indulged and in high spirits and causing a lot of
noise late at night. Rejecting this license will prevent crime and disorder,

(2) The additional traffic which would result from the granting of this licence would be a risk to
public safety and would further worsen the condition of the road and the pavement which
are in a very poor state of repair at present.

(3) The risk of accidents would increase ,the safety of children would be at risk, the number of
people using Kings Road as access to the Rugby Club could increase crime in the area and
public disorder .

As we who live on Kings Road and pay substantial amounts in council tax we hope that the
Licensing Authority will take our objection to this application for a Premises Licence by Wilmslow
Rugby Club very seriously and immediately reject it.

Yours sincerely,



